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To:

      Parents   






From:
 
      Beth McCarthy






Date:     
      Wednesday, March 28, 2012



                 http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
· Tickets are being sent home with your child today for a basket of hair products valued at $300.00.  Proceeds will go towards the Roots of Empathy Program.  There are prizes for the school that raises the most money in the School District.
· Reminder to parents of Kindergarten students:  There will be no school Friday, March 30th.  The Teddy Bear Picnic is being held for the new Kindergarten students in September.

· Ski pants or splash pants, hats and mitts continue to be necessary as the playground is very wet and muddy.  
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